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Drinking Water Notice
Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Rule (UCMR) - Reporting Requirement for Whiteland Water Works

Large and small public water systems (PWSs) subject to UCMR 5 (i.e., community water systems (CWSs) and non-
fransient non-community- water systems (NTNCWSs) are required to notify customers about their UCMR 5

results.

Whiteland Water Works collected samples under the U.S. EPA Unregulated Contaminants Monitoring Rule
(UCMR) for 29 PFAS Compounds and Lithium. This monitoring is conducted in compliance with reporting
of the data requirements to determine what, if any additional compounds may need to be regulated in

drinking water in the future.

We collected samples on 3-8-2023 & 9-12-2023 and detected: PFPeA, PFHXA in our finished drinking water.
However, these compounds are not regulated at this time. If you would like to review the results, contact the
Town of Whiteland.

As a Public Water System (PWS), we are required to nofify our customers that the UCMR results are available (40
CFR 141.207) no later than 12 months after they are known. Results are to be delivered to all billing customers
each year by July 1, (40 CFR 141.204[d]).

PFAS Date | Detected Date Detected What is it

PFPeA 3823 | 00030ugl |9-12-23 |0.0043uglL | It has been used as a substitute for longer chain

| perfluoroalkyl carboxylic acids in consumer products.
PFPeA is a breakdown product of stain- and grease-
proof coatings on food packaging,

PFHxA 3-8-23 <MRL 9-12-23 | 0.0037 uglL | couches, and carpets. PFHxA is a breakdown
product of other PFAS that are used in stain-resistant
fabrics, paper food packaging, and carpets; it is also
used for manufacturing photographic film, and it is
used as a substitute for longer chain perfluoroalkyl
carboxylic acids (PFCAs) in consumer products. J

For more information, please contact Whiteland Water Works.
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